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Short Summary: 
Defining Fire Protection Area Distances 

 

Background: 
The practice of the Cariboo Regional District (CRD) for as long as anyone can recall is to utilize 
13 km as a maximum distance from the Firehall. There are no written rules or regulations that 
the CRD has been able to locate. 
 
To aid decision making moving forward, only properties under 13km may be included into the 
local Fire Protection Area when requested by the owner.  The distance will be measured by our 
GIS department, from the middle of the road and from the middle of the driveway between the 
firehall and the property. 
 

Attachments: 
None 
 

Receipt Only: 
That the memorandum from Michael Navratil, Manager of Protective Services, dated 
September 13, 2022, regarding fire protection area distances, be received. 
 


